
**Returning Children** 
 

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU BACK IN 
NURSERY IN SEPTEMBER! 

 
Last day and party day for your child is on Tuesday 28th 

June. 
Morning session: 9-10:30am 

Afternoon session: 12:00-1:30pm 
 

You will return to us for your family visit. 
Your child will then attend Nursery for 4 shorter sessions 

per week during our September settling in period. This is so 
that we can welcome the new children to nursery in an 

appropriate way, as we did with your child last year. 
 

Thank you on behalf of all of us in Ballyclare Nursery School 
for your support over the past year. We hope that your 

child has had a fantastic year with us, and we look forward 
to another great year with you in September! 

 
 
 
 
 
 


